Dear Friends of St. Vincent de Paul Regional Seminary,

"Behold, I make all things new" (Rev. 21:5). This theme that has marked the life of St. Vincent de Paul Regional Seminary in its 61st year has particular meaning as we celebrate the holiest days of the year. It is by his passion, death, and resurrection that Jesus Christ makes us new, makes the whole world new.

We rejoice that in a few weeks we will be sending 14 men from our seminary to be ordained as priests to serve across Florida, Georgia, the Carolinas and even the Virgin Islands. They will be instruments by which Jesus will continue to make all things new in His Church. Please pray for them this Holy Week and Easter.

Wherever your hearts and your lives need to be made new, may the Risen Christ touch you there. Know that all of us at SVDP will remember you and yours in our prayers throughout the coming Easter Season. Happy Easter!

In the Risen Christ,
Fr. Alfredo I. Hernández, Rector/President,
the seminarians, faculty, and staff of
St. Vincent de Paul Regional Seminary

